
NEWS 
THE CHURCH AT CARRS LANE 
Carrs Lane, Birmingham B4 7SX 

Clerk availability: Tue-Thur 8am-4pm  

www.carrslane.co.uk 

Email: clerk@carrslane.co.uk 

We are open for worship in person. 
Please wear a mask if you are able. 

SUNDAY 16 JANUARY, 10:30 
with Caroline Homan, Christine 
Tudor Jones and visitors from 

Christian Climate Action 

 

 

 

 

followed by 
Church Meeting, 12 noon 
in church and via Zoom 

 
SUNDAY 23 JANUARY, 10:30 

Christian Unity 
(Pray24Brum weekend) 

 

Previous online services are on: 
www.youtube.com/channel/

UCmwd1hKP4ED-e33AopIWyDA  

IN JANUARY 2022 

Sun 16 Jan, 12 noon: Church Meeting 
Monday-Friday, 8.30am: morning 
prayer on Facebook Live  
Tues 18 Jan, 18:30: evening prayer 
on Facebook.com/
carrslanelivedcommunity followed by 
19:00-20:00: bible discussion on 
Zoom 

Wed 19 Jan, 13:00: Lunchtime 
Service/Prayer via Zoom. Contact Jill 
Veitch for the Zoom details.  
Fri 21 Jan, 08:00-20:00: Pray24Brum 
hosted by The Church at Carrs Lane  
Sat 22 Jan, 08:00-20:00: Pray24Brum 
hosted by The Church at Carrs Lane  
Tues 25 Jan, 16:30: Worship 
Consultation 
Tues 25 Jan, 19:30: Elders’ Meeting 
via Zoom 
Wed 26 Jan, 13:00: Wednesday 
lunchtime service with Neil Johnson 
in Carrs Lane Lounge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check facebook.com/carrslanelife 
for anything else that is happening! 

 
 
 

Traidcraft Sale  

Good reductions on Traidcraft crafts and 
food at present. Contact Joan Davies or 

order direct from 

traidcraftshop.co.uk/sale 

RECYCLING FOR 
TRAIDCRAFT EXCHANGE 

Please save your used stamps 
all through the year for 

Traidcraft Exchange 

Please place them in a clear plastic 
bag and put them into the designated 
box for Traidcraft Exchange donations 
under the table between the church 
doors in the foyer. Just cut the stamp 
out, leaving about 0.5cm around the 
stamp or group of stamps on an 
envelope or parcel wrapping.  

Collections of stamps are also very 
acceptable. If you don't come to 
church in person, someone else might 
be able to bring them for you. Thanks 
to you all on behalf of Traidcraft 
Exchange! 

BRING YOUR OWN CUP! 

We would like 
everyone to get 
into the 
environmentally 
friendly habit of 
bringing a reusable 
cup to church for 
hot/cold drinks.  

We have purchased 10 reusable 
bamboo cups suitable for hot drinks (in 
photo attached) to encourage this, as 
we found them at a discounted price. 
These cost £2 each and should be 
available on Sunday to the first people 
who bring £2 to buy one. 

We can make future orders, but these 
may be at a non-discounted price.  

Face-to-Face Safeguarding Training 
Please note the following dates and times of 

the CSS Foundation level safeguarding 
training – open to all, whether first time or 
refresher (to be retaken every 4 years if the 

role requires it) 

Saturday 15th January 2022, 9.30am-1pm 
at Solihull, and 

Saturday 5th February 2022, 9.30am-1pm 
at a venue tba 

Please register with Sue Saunderson at  
ssaunderson@birminghammethodistcircuit. 

org.uk 
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